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Sikaiwitthayakhom School recognizes the importance of fostering an organizational  

culture, values, and appropriate guidelines for its personnel regarding the giving or receiving 
of gifts or any other benefits related to their official duties . This is to prevent actions that 
could influence the exercise of power to benefit oneself or others, in line with the 
government's policy and the reform plan for the prevention and suppression of corruption 
and misconduct. 

To demonstrate its commitment to combating all forms of corruption, as well  
as to promote ethics, morality, and integrity in the performance of duties, resulting in 
transparency in operations based on good governance principles, it is hereby announced 
that Sikaiwitthayakhom School is an organization where all personnel will not accept any 
gifts or gratuities of any kind during their official duties, whether before, during, or after the 
performance of their duties. This is to avoid actions that could affect judgment or decision -
making in the performance of duties, leading to discrimination or conflicts of interest . The 
administrators and supervisors at all levels will set a good example and supervise the 
personnel under their supervision to act correctly and strictly adhere to anti -corruption and 
misconduct prevention measures. 

This is announced for general information and strict adherence.  
Announced on November 5, 2024. 
 

                                                                                                      
            (Miss. Kantanat Boonkong) 
     Director,Sikaiwitthayakhom School 


